
 

  

Present:   C. Cudmore, President        

    R. Christie, Vice President       

    G. Rose, Treasurer         

    J. Bannister, Secretary        

    C. Childs, Vice Principal        

    

Fundraisers:  

    

ADL Cheese, fundraiser to be held March to ensure delivery by Easter.  Lead by C. 

Campbell  

  

Budding Artist, envelops will be sent home before March Break, extra page sent to 

allow kids to construct a piece of artwork at home.  Due back the Friday after March 

Break to ensure delivery before Mother’s Day.  Lead by R. Christie. 

 

DQ Cake Certificates, C. Childs informed we have the approval to continue this 

fundraiser this year.  Will run in May 2019. 

 

End of Year Raffle Basket, we will have another basket at the end of the year for the 

kids to purchase tickets on.   

 

Past Business:  

Teacher Appreciation Week, R. Christie indicated its been going well.  Pictures have 

been posted on the Facebook page with great response.  

 

Winter Fun Day, C. Cudmore confirmed Hot Chocolate is still within expiration, 

however; opened bag will be tossed and not served. C. Cudmore to pickup additional 

disposable cups. 

 

Upcoming Business:  

 

End of Year Pizza Party, J. Bannister inquired with previous contact Dale Campbell at 

Papa John’s and he indicated there is no reason that they could not still divide pizza up 

by class/teacher.  J. Bannister will follow up with new contact, Kyle. 
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Grade 5 Moving On Ceremony, R. Christie to inquire with Qplex to book swimming 

evening for June 18th or 19th, 2019.   

 

Allocation of Funds, discussion was held to start using funds in the account to purchase 

items for the school, ie. Playground equipment, levelled reading books, library shelf.  C. 

Childs to inquire on the space allotment for swings.  G. Rose advised that PSSC is also in 

discussion of future playground equipment through grants.  Further discussion will be 

had once an update from PSSC. 

 

Bank Balance approximately $8700.00 including outstanding cheques. 

 

Next Meeting:  

    Tuesday March 12, 2019 @ 6:30pm  

  

  

  

  

  

  


